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	Astmoor News Review


	Monday 27th March 2023
	Red Nose Day 2023
Thank you to everyone that supported our Red Nose Day fundraising this year. Also, a big well-done to our school council who organised the day and made sure our cake sale ran smoothly. 

In total we raised £196.65 which we are really proud of. All the donations will be sent to the Comic Relief charity.

           -----------------------

Bank Holidays

School will be closed for two bank holidays next half term. The first is the May Day bank holiday on Monday 1st May. School will be open as usual on Tuesday 2nd May.

We will then be closed again on Monday 8th May to mark the Coronation of King Charles. School will then open again on Tuesday 9th May.

           -----------------------

Year 6 SATs week

This year, the Year 6 SATs timetable will be slightly different due to the King’s Coronation Bank Holiday which falls on Monday 8th May.

The exams are scheduled to take place as follows:

Tuesday 9th May – Grammar, punctuation and spelling

Wednesday 10th May – Reading

Thursday 11th May – Maths Paper 1 and 2

Friday 12th May – Maths paper 3

          ---------------------------

	Free School Meal Vouchers
We will once again be issuing School Meal Vouchers for the Easter holiday period for those children that are eligible. The vouchers will amount to £24 per child. You will receive the vouchers via Email or text message.
                  ------------------------

Year  3/4Swimming Lessons

Letters have now been sent out to children in Year 3/4 about swimming lessons after Easter. The children will go to Brookvale swimming baths each Tuesday afternoon and will arrive back at the slightly later time of 3.45pm. If you haven’t yet returned your permission slip for this, please do so before the end of the week.

            -----------------------

Summer Uniform

Hopefully, when we return to school after the Easter break, the weather will begin to feel warmer. Our uniform options change slightly in the summer term as follows:
· Blue and white gingham dresses

· Grey shorts, blue short-sleeved cotton shirts and ties

We still have a good supply (including shorts and dresses) of good-quality second hand uniform available in the front entrance for anyone that needs it.

         ---------------------------


	Easter Holiday
This is the last school week for this half term. School closes for the two week Easter Break on Friday 31st March at the earlier time of 1.30pm.
School re-opens for the summer term on Monday 17th April.
We hope you all have a lovely Easter break with your children. Hopefully we can look forward to some dry and warmer weather ahead.

        ------------------------------

Easter Assembly

We will be holding our Easter Assembly this week on Wednesday 29th March at 9.15am. This year, it will be the children in Foundation Stage and Year 1 and 2 that will be leading our assembly.

Parents and Carers are invited to come and join us in this lovely celebration.

            ------------------------
After School Clubs
When we return after the Easter Break, after school clubs will continue to operate as they are now.

           -------------------------


	
	

	
	
	


